Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Board of Auctioneers
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Auctioneers has received the petition for declaratory statement from Craig Grodman, filed on March 21, 2016. The petition seeks the Board’s interpretation as to the applicability of an unspecified Florida Statute or Rule as it applies to the petitioner.
The Petitioner does not state which Florida Statute or Rule the Petitioner is seeking the Board to interpret. The Petitioner is requesting whether an auction owner or a member of an auction owner’s family can bid on items at an auction and whether it is unethical to allow online auctions.
Except for good cause shown, motions for leave to intervene must be filed within 21 days after publication of this notice. Copies of the petition may be obtained from: Thomas Campbell, Executive Director, Board of Auctioneers, 1940 North Monroe Street, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0762 or at Thomas.Campbell@MyFloridaLicense.com.

Please refer all comments to: Thomas Campbell, Executive Director, Board of Auctioneers, 1940 North Monroe Street, Tallahassee. Florida 32399-0762.
